
 

Bring the World of Bats to Your Classroom 
Bats are one of the most important animals in our environment but many species face 
major threats to their survival. In this 30-45 minute web-based program with live bats, 
education specialists from the Organization for Bat Conservation will introduce your 

students to bats found around the world, the role they play in various ecosystems, and the 
threats causing population declines. Students can interact with the educator and ask 

questions. The program includes an in-class research and writing project for students to 
engage with the topic of White-nose Syndrome, the number one threat.  

This FREE program is designed for 4th graders with at least 100 students participating.  
Large screen and Internet connection are necessary. 

For more information, contact the Organization for Bat Conservation at 
info@batconservation.org 

To begin scheduling your program, visit 
https://batconservation.org/onlinebats 

Live Bat Program 

This free program is made possible with 
support from the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service.  

FREE! 


